



eNewsletter: Friday 26th January 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

'The Drowned Bride' - a new musical based on Daphne du Maurier's novel 'Rebecca' - Friday 2nd & Saturday 3rd February at 7.30pm in the Ashton Theatre

The eagerly anticipated new Shrewsbury School musical written by Head of Drama Helen Brown and Head of Music John Moore will be performed as a 'workshop' production next Friday and Saturday. Tickets are free but need to be reserved in advance, which you can do online via Swww.ticketsource.co.uk/shrewsburyschool. There will be a post-show discussion with the cast and production team following Friday's performance. Further details are included under 'Forthcoming Events' below.

Fourth Form Parents' Salopian Sunday - 4th February

We very much look forward to welcoming parents of our Fourth Formers next weekend for a special 'Salopian Sunday' Chapel Service, which takes place at 10.30am. It will be followed at 11.30am by Academic Consultations in Hodgson Hall.

Latest News



ars ago: 26th January 1st February 1918

This week we remember three Old Salopians on the centenary of their death during World War 1.



Sixty Years On.

And still going strong! Philosophy and Theology, describes the occasion last weekend when staff and pupils gathered together to pay tribute to Dr David Gee on the 60th anniversary of the fir.



Musical Theatre Workshop

ast Friday, we welcomed 80 excited pupils from our feeder Prep Schools for a fun day of Musical Theatre.



Biology Brain Day

Dr Guy Sutton, Honorary (Consultant) Assistant Professor, University of Nottingham Medical School, first came to Shrewsbury in 2017, His afternoon of lectures to the Upper Sixth Pre-U Biologists on the brain was



Giles Bell's Team of the

day 25 January 2018

This week, Netball.



Bastille Society Lecture: The Information (

It was a pleasure to welcome Dr Emily Winkler, specialist in Medieval History, to Shrewsbury School on 19th January to share her expertise on the changes in historical writing in the 12th century.



Sent to Coventry - what a

Seven Upper Sixth pupils studying Classical Civilisation went to the Belgrade Theatre in Coventry last Friday for a day of lectures on G Tragedy, organised by the Classics Faculty of Warwick University.



Shrewsbury School - 'A Little Time'

This week's SparkPoint looks at the idea of time subject that has possessed the minds of scientists, artists and philosophers alike for almost as long as there has been a human race

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Cale